
       

Newsletter Friday 22nd March 2024

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Welcome back after Easter. Although spring is in 

the air, we are still waiting for the warmer weather 

to arrive. Fingers crossed! 

It has been lovely to see so many of you in school 

for the parent/carer consultations this week. We 

hope that the information you have been given has 

both reassured you and given you valuable insight 

into your child’s education.  

 

Contact details 

It is really important that we are able to contact 

you throughout the school day. We have had some 

instances recently where the number on our school 

system is no longer in use. 

Please let the office know if your phone number 

changes.  

 

Training Day 

Please remember that school will be closed for a 

training day on Friday 24th May. 

 

Eye tests 

These tests are no longer routine. If we feel that a 

child is experiencing difficulties, particularly when 

reading the board at the front of the classroom, 

then we will raise this with you. However, some 

children are very good at compensating and so 

‘struggle in silence’.  

 

Healthy Schools Gold  

We are very proud to have 

had healthy Schools Gold 

awarded for the second 

time this week. 

It is validation of all of our 

hard work across the 

school in all areas. 

Thank you for all of your support with this work.  

 

World Art Day 

 

 

World Art Day is held on the 15th April, the 

anniversary of Leonardo da Vinci’s birth. 

The whole school took part in printmaking and 

produced some impressive results.  

We would like to say a big ‘Thank you’ to Mrs Allis 

for organising it all and for making it such a great 

success.  



Growing 

Tomatoes 

As part of 

our ‘Veg 

power’ 

project, we 

have had a 

delivery. 

 

 
 

Every child will be planting tomato seeds this week 

and growing their plant in school, ready to bring 

how and continue to care for over the summer 

holidays.  

 

Keep your mouth healthy! 

 
 

Lynn came into school to talk about the 

importance of looking after our teeth, spoke to 

each class and even gave everyone a free tube of 

toothpaste and a bamboo toothbrush. There’s no 

excuse now! 

 

 

 
 

 

SUMMER TERM 2024 

Monday 22nd April – Cricket day for KS2 

Wednesday 24th April – Years 3/4 – Tennis at 

Reeth 

Thursday 25th April – year 5 at The Wensleydale 

School – Food, DT and music day 

Monday 29th April – Basketball Day 

Thursday 2nd May  Panathlon for Key Stage 2 at 

Richmond School 

Monday 6th May – May Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 7th May – North Yorkshire Rotters 

Assembly 

Wednesday 8th May – Year 3 /4 cricket 

13th May – 16th May – Year 6 SATs week 

Wednesday 22nd May – Year 5/ 6 cricket 

10th- 12th June – Year 4 visit to Carlton Lodge 

Friday 21st June – Great Get Together Picnic 


